From: Lynne Clow [mailto:clowlynne@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 2:41 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Support for Howatt’s Shell

To whom this may concern,

As a resident of PEI, I am proud to support local businesses. Local businesses are the heart of many
communities here on Prince Edward Island. And Howatt’s She’ll is one of those local businesses that I support.

For our family Howatt’s Shell is always the last stop when leaving the Island and our first stop when returning.
There is always a friendly face at the Shell and you know they will help you in any way that they can. As an
Island we need to support and encourage local business to remain.

This is my letter to support Howatt’s She’ll in Borden.

Thank you,
Lynne Clow



